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June 5, 1997*

|

J.A. Tompkins I

Science Applications international Corp. I

2109 Air Park Road
Albuquerque, NM 87106

Dear Mr. Tompkins:

Based on the information submitted in a letter dated April 28,1995 from Mr. Steven L. Pavish,
of the State ct Alaska, to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, we have transferred registration
certificate N 0780-D-101-S to inactive status. The registration number of the certificate has
been change to NQ8089-D-801-S.

Please review the registration certificate (topy enclosed) in its entirety and notify us
immediately if there are any errors or omissions.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-5723 or Mr. Steven Baggett at (301)
415-7273.

Sincerely,
,

!

|S I
Brian W. Smith, Health Physicist i

'Sealed Source Safety Section
Medical, Academic, and Commercial

Use Safety Branch
Division of Industrial and

,

Medical Nuclear Safety |
Office of Nuclear Material Safety |

and Safeguards '

Enclosure: As stated
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